XIMBERLY-CLARK OF CANADA LIMITED

will hold a

PUBLIC MEETING

to review plans for

" the company’s new
$240-million development
on Wednesday, April 2
~at 8 p.m.

in the gymnasium of the

Lake Superior High School

( Terrace Bay Campus)

Copies of an Environmental Assessment Report
about the development are available for public
inspection at the Municipal Offices and at the

Public Libraries in Terrace Bay and Schreiber
for general information and review prior to
the public meeting.



